
Dear Colleagues:

Due to a recent vacancy on the NLMA Board of Directors, members are invited to

submit expressions of interest for the position of Director At-Large. 

The deadline for submissions is March 2, 2015. The eligible candidate must:

• be a practicing NLMA member in good standing with the NLMA and CPSNL; 

• reside outside the St. John’s metro region;

• provide a written statement outlining their reasons for joining the Board; and, 

• submit a copy of their CV to the NLMA.

At-Large Directors are driven by the interests of the entire membership. To ensure

equal distribution of At-Large Directors on the current NLMA Board, by-election 

candidates must reside outside the St. John’s metro region (St. John’s, Mount Pearl,

Paradise, CBS and the North East Avalon). Past Board Members are also permitted

to submit expressions of interest.

The Board meets approximately five times per year with rotating meetings at sites

around the province. The successful candidate will take office immediately to 

complete the balance of the term, which expires in June 2016. Following completion

of the term, the successful candidate will have the option to run again for an 

additional 3-year term. 

If more than one expression of interest is submitted, the NLMA will hold a by-election

via online voting, which will open on March 4. All members in good standing (renewed

for 2015) will be eligible to vote. If only one candidate comes forward, that 

person will be declared elected by acclamation.

Opening

• One (1) rural Director At-Large

Nomination Process

Please email your CV and statement outlining your decision to join the NLMA Board

of Directors to Lynn Barter, NLMA Associate Executive Director: 

• Email: lbarter@nlma.nl.ca
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Regards,

Wendy Graham, MD, CCFP

President


